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SPRING QUARTER MUSIC CLASSES:
Because of the choir tours, spring quarter 
classes taught by Dr. Swaffield and Mr. 
White will not begin until TUESDAY, MARCH 
24. If you are enrolled for their classes, 
please keep this in mind; for there will 
be no opportunity to make a further 
announcement until the new quarter has 
already begun!

B U L L E T I N
March 9, 1981

"Set your minds on things that are 
above, not on things that are on earth. 
For you have died, and your life is 
hid with Christ in God. When Christ 
who is our life appears, then you also 
will appear with him in glory."

Colossians 3:2-4 RSV

A copy of the student’s billing statement 
for spring quarter has been mailed to 
the parents of students for those who 
reqeusted this service. This is only 
a statement of the actual charges for 
spring quarter as they are at the time 
of registration. Students receiving 
financial assistance from their parents 
should communicate with them regarding 
their spring quarter account.

Four-Year Graduates: If you are planning 
to apply for the ETTA Diploma (Evangel­
ical Teacher Training Standard Diploma) 
and have not already done so PLEASE 
check with Celesta in the Registrar's 
Office immediately.

Not Returning For Spring Quarter??! Have 
you officially terminated you enroll­
ment with the Registrar's Office? This 
is a very important procedure that is 
easily forgotten by students.

Last Chance for* BEOG this y e a r : Basic
Grant forms for 1980-81 are still avail­
able in the Financial Aid Office until 
March 15, 1981. All BEOG application 
forms must be postmarked by March 16, 
1981 in order to be processed for this 
year. If you want to apply, do it 
now...it will soon be too late!

Financial Aid Next Year: Financial Aid 
Forms for 81—82 are available at the 
Receptionist’s Desk in the Adminis­
tration Building. Apply now in order 
to receive consideration for next year.

Students Enrolled in YM 403 - The Youth Pastor

Chaplain Internship Opportunity: There are 
several openings for Chaplain Internships 
available at Fort Lewis. An A/G Chaplain, 
Capt. Mike Kirkelie will serve as the 
Field Supervisor. There will be opportun­
ities to work with an outstanding chaplain 
in counseling, hospital ministry, stockage 
work and administration using the full 
resources of one of the largest chaplain 
sections in the world. See Dr. Pope if 
you are interested. This would be for 
Spring Quarter.

COURSE FEE CHARGE:
Effective spring quarter - students request­
ing a change of course should pay the $2 
course fee charge to the cashier and pre­
sent the receipt of payment to the personnel 
in the Registrar's Office. Students not 
paying the $2 cash fee but requesting it 
to be applied to their account (charge 
or credit) will be assessed $5).

■ Would you mind repeating that part between good morning and class dismissed ?

The room has been changed to L-103!


